Norlo Park Foundation

Fall 2019

Dear Guilford Township Resident,

Summer is in full swing and Fall is just around the corner and things are very active around
our beautiful Norlo Park. Reservations are nearly filled for many of our amenities for the year.

We are very proud of our beautiful park. Norlo Park exists today from many contributing
factors. Things like grants, volunteers, hard work and donors such as yourselves.

The Norlo Park Foundation was created 6.5 years ago to ensure the continued success and
beauty of the park for generations to come. Ilook forward to the possibility of my
grandchildren and great grandchildren someday being able to enjoy the park as well. To this
cause, I work hard to build the Foundation to a level ensuring that possibility.

To date, after 6.5 years of contributions we have built this foundation to nearly $220,000.00.
This is a great start! We have appreciated contributions of all different sizes and many
different sources.

We have some work to do however our goal of reaching $2,000,000.00 within the next 2.5
years is definitely attainable. It is an achievable goal with contributors like you and your friends
that desire to ensure Norlo Park’s vitality for yourselves and many future generations.

Our recently updated website is still evolving, with continually increasing more up to date
information . Please stay tuned we will soon have our Foundation information available there.
Our target amount of $2,000,000.00 and the current updated growing balance will be available
to keep us all encouraged as we strive to meet this goal.

Our committed resolve is to provide a venue that supports healthy lifestyle opportunities for
our community, a place that supports safety, physical activity and fellowship in a beautiful
setting. A place that draws people together building wonderful memories, both for today and
generations to come. Please consider making your gift today. On behalf of our children, youth,
and families of all ages, I extend my heartfelt thanks.

Your tax deductible contribution can be made to Norlo Park Foundation 115 Spring Valley Rd.
Chambersburg, PA 17202.

Please contact me if you would like more information regarding the Foundation or for
information on how you can make provisions through your Will or Life Insurance to the Norlo
Park Foundation. r}

Don Clapper
Chairman



